
Manor Woods Kindergarten Mingle

All students entering Kindergarten for the 2021-2022 school year

are invited to join us for “Manor Woods Kindergarten Mingle!”

Incoming Kindergarten students will get a chance to learn about their

upcoming Kindergarten year and meet and play with some new

friends!  Bring your favorite beach towel or mat to sit on.  The

Kindergarten Team is looking forward to greeting their future

kindergarten students!

Please use this Sign-up Genius to register for the day and time you will be

attending.

Students only need to attend one of the sessions. The same information is being

offered at different times to meet the needs of our families!:)

Session Dates: Wed., July 21 or Tues. August 10, 2021

Session Times: 10:00-10:30 am or 11:00-11:30 am

Where: Manor Woods Cafeteria

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c4eabae2caaf58-manor

